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Steven Liang

From: Boris Baranov <zukter@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 9:35 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water rates increase

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

 I respectfully request that the board reconsider the amount by which it is proposing to increase rates to the 
residents of Philadelphia. It is simply unsustainable for us to continue paying an outrageous city wage tax and 
property tax without getting much benefit in other municipal services.  
Thank you in advance for your consideration 
 
 
‐‐  
Boris Baranov 


